
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: 08/20/2020 

Item description/summary: 

Receive an update on the Prop 68 Round 4 Grant 
 
Round 4 of the Prop 68 Parks Grant was recently announced with a funding total of $395 million. 
Recall that OPUD applied during round 3 of this grant and did not receive funding for either of the 
projects submitted. I attended an online seminar for this grant on August 13th that explained the 
process for this year’s application. If you have any specific questions I would be happy to answer. I 
plan to reapply for the same project sites as last year but can apply for other sites if requested. An 
authorizing resolution for the Prop 68 grant will be presented in the coming months. 

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

None. There is no matching requirement for this grant. 

 

Employee Feedback 

Positive 

 

Sample Motion: 

Information only. 

Prepared by: 

Christopher Oliver, Public Works Engineer 

 

 


